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From: Zachary Fabish 
To: Spangler, Matthew; TitleVPetitions 
Subject: Re: Sierra Club petition on Homer City title V permit 
Date: Thursday, May 30, 2024 1:32:12 PM 

Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when 
deciding whether to open attachments or click on provided links. 

Hi Matt, 

Yes, the Sierra Club accedes to withdrawal of our petition on the Homer City Title V permit. 

Thank you, 

-Zack 

On Thu, May 16, 2024 at 8:44 AM Spangler, Matthew <Spangler.Matthew@epa.gov> wrote: 

Zach, it was nice speaking with you a few minutes ago. I look forward to hearing back from 
you regarding the possibility of Sierra Club withdrawing its 7/5/22 title V petition on the 
Homer City title V permit, given the various developments since the petition was filed. Feel 
free to email or call me directly if you’d like to discuss further. If Sierra Club decides to 
withdraw the petition, it could do so by email to titleVpetitions@epa.gov. 

Best, 

Matt Spangler (he/him) 

Operating Permits Group 

U.S. EPA/ OAR/ OAQPS/ AQPD 

spangler.matthew@epa.gov | 919-541-0327 

Zachary M. Fabish 
Senior Attorney 
50 F Street, NW - 8th Floor 
Washington, DC 20001 
(650) 388 8446 
(202) 547-6009 (fax) 
zachary.fabish@sierraclub.org 
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attorney work product. If you receive this e-mail inadvertently, please notify me and delete all versions on 
your system. Thank you. 




